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Test Name Result Flag Ref-Ranges Units Site

Collected: 02/13/2024 08:30 Received: 02/13/2024 08:30

LAB:
SARS Coronavirus 2 IgG Antibody <13.00 <13.00 AU/mL WMRL

Antibodies for SARS-CoV-2 are NOT DETECTED.

The DiaSorin Liaison SARS-Co-V-2 TrimericS IgG antibody test
is intended for the qualitative and semi-quantitative
detection of IgG antibodies to SARS-CoV-2 in human serum and
plasma, for use as an aid in identifying individuals with an
adaptive immune response to SARS-CoV-2, indicating recent or
prior infection. The performance of this test has not been
established in individuals that have received a COVID-19
vaccine.  The clinical significance of a positive or negative
antibody result following COVID-19 vaccination has not been
established, and the result from this test should not be
interpreted as an indication or degree of protection from
infection after vaccination.   At this time, it is unknown
for how long antibodies persist following infection and if
the presence of antibodies confers protective immunity.
Samples should only be tested from individuals that are 15
days or more post symptom onset.  Negative results do not
preclude acute SARS-CoV-2 infection. If acute infection is
suspected, direct testing for SARS-CoV-2 is necessary. This
test is used under FDA emergency use authorization (EUA) during
the COVID-19 public health emergency. It has not been cleared
or approved by FDA. EAUs remain in effect after the COVID-19
public health emergency.

The FDA requires that a fact sheet be made available for
patients and healthcare providers regarding this test.

The fact sheet for patients may be found at:
https://wardelab.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/DiaSorin-Tri
mericS-IgG-fact-sheet-for-patients.pdf

The fact sheet for healthcare providers may be found at:
https://wardelab.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/DiaSorin-Tri
mericS-IgG-fact-sheet-for-providers.pdf

Reported Date: COV2G02/13/2024 08:30

Performing Site:

WMRL: WARDE MEDICAL LABORATORY 300 West Textile Road Ann Arbor MI 48108
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